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This Week 

 

Mon., Sept. 21 Vision and Hearing Screenings for Head Start 

   Hip Hop, 3:50-5:00 pm, gym 

   Legos, 3:50-5:30 pm, rm. 209 

       

Tue., Sept. 22  PhotoMath, 3:50-5:00 pm, rm. 132 

   Basketball, 4:00-5:15 pm, gym     

 

Wed., Sept. 23 HOLIDAY, NO SCHOOL FOR TEACHERS AND STUDENTS  

 

Thur., Sept. 24 Art Escapades, 3:50-4:00 pm, rm. 163 

   Legos, 8:00-9:00 am, rm. 129 

   Daisies 1643, 3:50 pm, rm. 155 

    

Fri., Sept. 25  Wear your school colors today 

   Girls on the Run, 8:00-9:00 am 

   Legos, 3:50-5:30 pm, rm. 163 

   Flag Football, 3:50-5:15 pm, field 

   Churchill vs. Blair football game, 6:30 pm, FREE for students 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

A Look Ahead 

 Thurs., Oct. 1     No school for Head Start 

Fri., Oct. 2     Early Release, 1:20 dismissal (No school for Head Start)  

 

 

 International Walk to School Day is October 7, 2015. This year Bells Mill is the host school.  This means 

we will welcome county government and police officials to join us as we walk to school.  We will publish 

more details when they become available.     

  

 We welcome parent volunteers to assist with lunch and recess.  Please consider giving your time to help 

us reinforce safe recess play and appropriate lunchroom behavior.  

 

 All students in the Churchill HS cluster are invited to the Churchill vs. Blair varsity football game, 

Friday, September 25, 6:30 pm kickoff at Churchill’s stadium. Admission is FREE for Bells Mill and 

Cabin John students.  The concession stand will be open for dinner. Questions, email Elaine Arndt  

elaineharndt@gmail.com .  See you at the game!   
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 For families interested in Odyssey of the Mind, for more information or to register online by September 

25, please visit http://tinyurl.com/bellsmillodyssey2015. There are no paper registration forms this year. If 

you need more information or do not have computer access, please contact bellsmillodyssey@gmail.com or 

call 301-758-9306 for assistance.   

 

 Beginning October 2, MCPS will start the process of switching schools from air conditioning to 

heating.  Depending on long-term weather forecasts, this date could be shifted. Please keep the weather 

forecast in mind as you have your student dress for school.  We apologize for the temporary inconvenience.   

 

       

Thank you for being partners in your child’s education 
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